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The “Holy Ground Pilgrimage for the Inheritance of Heavenly Fortune” was held successfully for the 
second time (since the previous Special Great Works held last March). This time, especially, this Holy 
Ground Pilgrimage was held simultaneously with the pilgrimage to the Cheon Jeong Gung Museum and 
the CheonShim Boat experience. It became a precious time for members to physically and heartistically 
feel True Parents; it was a propitious time for them to experience a new beginning. 
 
The members followed a “trail” of the history of True Parents. They began at the Original Sanctuary built 
by True Father, then moved to the CheongShim Tower followed by a walk to the Tree of Love, a prayer 
at the Jeongshim Won Prayer Hall, and a drink of the Water of Life. They then walked up to the Tree of 
Blessing, following the road to the Holy Ground, enjoyed the beautiful Azalea Park and ended at the 
entrance of Chinhwa Educational Building B, which had been offered by True Mother on 12.30 by the 
Heavenly Calendar, 2nd year of Cheon Il Guk (February 18, 2015). As members visited each of these 
locations, they could receive a stamp on their itinerary, and once they received all the stamps they 
travelled to the Cheon Jeong Gung Museum, where they could receive the final goal of the Stamp of 
Heavenly Fortune. Having procured all these stamps, members were able to receive a beautiful bookmark 
of Heavenly Fortune. 
 
Many families participated in this “pilgrimage, "following the trail by which to inherit the heart and 
history of True Parents who have been working zealously to fulfill the divine providence. They could also 
take family photos at the “Photo Zones” located at each point.  


